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Birthday celebrations and visits at Hengist Field Care Home

Many happy returns

We all wished our lovely resident Mary Habberley here at Hengist Field Care Home a happy birthday on Thursday 2 July. She

was delighted to receive a visit from her close friend June, along with a stunning cake and some beautiful bunches of

flowers.

Family visits

Our resident Edward Marshall received a visit from his son a few days ago, and our resident Kath Stapleton had a visit from her

daughter Hilary today which made her day. How lovely it is to reunite our residents with their family and friends after being locked-

down so long!
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